
Dear ACP50 (TFTC Committee) Members and Friends, 
 
I hope you had a nice holiday break and wish you and your loved ones happy and healthy New 
Year! The situation we are still leaving is unprecedented, and I hope you, your family, and your 
friends will keep safe. I also wish 2002 would be more carefree and see many opportunities to 
gather and enjoy live science! It is my first chair letter, and I would like to express my deep 
appreciation to all my predecessors. They have all together ensured a prosperous life for our 
committee. My warmest thanks go to Prof. Soyoung Ahn, who has proven a great mentor to 
me. 
 
 The 101st TRB Meeting this year will be held in person and I am looking forward to seeing the 
most of you in Washington DC. There are some important details that I would like to share: 
 

(1) All attendees must register for TRB to attend the meeting (workshops, sessions, etc.). 
(2) You can attend the Committee and Subcommittee Meetings at the TRB Annual Meeting 

at no charge. 
(3) All attendees must adhere to the COVID-19 related protocols including the vaccination 

requirement. The corresponding documents/credentials must be provided through the 
TRB registration site. 
 

Resources associated with the Annual Meeting may be found at: 
https://trb.secure-platform.com/a/page/resourcepages 
 
A summary of ACP50 activities may be found through the ACP50 November’s newsletter 
(http://tftcnews.blogspot.com/2021/12/acp50-newsletter-november-2021.html). The details 
may be retrieved from the 2022 TRB Annual Meeting’s online program 
(https://www.trb.org/AnnualMeeting/Program.aspx). We have committee and subcommittee 
meetings on Tuesday January the 11th, 2022. 
 

(1) The main committee meeting will be held on January 11th (Tuesday) at 10:30 am EST. 
The meeting will last for only 90 minutes given the COVID-19 circumstances. 

 
As we expect some of you may not be able to attend the meeting in person, a zoom link is 
provided. However, please be aware that we cannot guaranty the quality of internet connection 
in the convention center. 
Zoom link: https://univ-eiffel.zoom.us/j/88594832380 / Meeting ID: 885 9483 2380 / Password: 
AnnuaACP50 

 
(2) The ACP50(3) Connected and Automated Traffic Flow Subcommittee (CAT-Flow) 

Meeting is held on the same day from 1:30 pm until 3 pm EST. 
 
Further information related to the meetings will be made available to the 
committee/subcommittee members in January. 

 



I look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
 
Best, 
 
Ludovic Leclercq 
 


